From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 June 2012 14:47
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:47 PM on 18 Jun 2012 from Mr Michael Butt.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Michael Butt

	Email:
	

	Address:
	College Barn Farm Colony Road, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live in Sibford Gower OX15 The Bishop Blaize has been a public house for around 400 years, it is a village amenity that is situated in Burdrop and is a central amenity to the three villages and would if open provide work for 3 employees and a working living for the owners. The current owners say that the Bishop Blaize is/was not a viable pub, the way they ran it I am not surprised! A Publican is normally polite and friendly to their customer (s )Mr. Noquet was NOT and deliberately so. When the previous owners Sam & Sheila ran it, the pub was a hive of activity with all the customers enjoying themselves, the garden always(in good weather) full of folk eating out there in front of a wonderful view of the countryside. With room for a Marquee on the lawn for the occasional wedding or party the Bishop Blaize was always busy under Sam & Sheila Merchants GOOD MANAGEMENT. From what I have seen, the Noquet’s set out from day one of their ownership of the Bishop Blaize to delicense it to their financial gain and the local’s amenity loss. Cherwell District Council may be well advised to check out the planning applications and appeals that the Noquet’s have made in and around Bracknell, Berkshire. From the brief searches that I have carried out it appears to me that they are “OLD HANDS” at the “get planning permission” and sell it on for a profit game!!! In this case the Noquet’s profit would come from the villager’s and others who want to use the Bishop Blaize amenities expense. Please throw the Noquet’s planning application out, and enforce the enforcement notices served after the existing appeals have been thrown out. Michael Butt


